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A’ THE AMY ELIZABETH CORBIN  FOUNDATION  FOR
THE PROMOTION OF HIGHWAY  SAFETY

P. 0. Box 2973, High Springs, Florida 32655
Route 1, Box 753, Fort White, Florida 32038

The Honorable Rodney E. Slater
Secretary of Transportation
Department of Transportation
400 7th Street, NW
Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Slater: i’, zgz
4

I am writing in strong support of Representative James C. Greenwood of Pehsylvania,  and
E

Senators Spector and Santorum. These distinguished gentlemen have requested acceleration of the
issuance of final rule on Truck Trailer Conspicuity, as provided for in the Transportation Equity Act for
the 21st Century (TEA-21, formerly ISTEA),  signed by President Clinton on June 9, 1998. TitleIV,
Motor Carrier Safety, Set 4025 of the transportation bill provides for a one year decision period on
tractor-trailer conspicuity (lights/reflective tape), but this window is too long.

It is of the utmost importance that this ruling be made as soon as possible. Statistics provided by the
Department of Transportation, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA), Research and
Development Section, for 1996 show that 4,072 people were killed in crashes involving large trucks.
Figures for 1997 were not available but totals for each of the prior ten years show the fatality rate is over
4,000 each year. This is unacceptable and can’t be allowed to continue.

I am requesting that the issuance of final ruling for tractor-trailer conspicuity be completed as quickly
as possible and strict standards for lighting and reflective tape be implemented, monitored, and enforced.

Thank you for your time and attention to this important matter.. It is imperative that truck safety becomes
a priority for this country.
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Dear Secretary Slater:

I am writing in strong support of Representative James C. Greenwood of Pennsylvania, and
Senators Spector ar!d Santorurn. These distinguished gentlemen have requested acceleration of the
issuance of final rule on Truck Trailer Conspicuity, as provided for in the Transportation Equity Act for
the 21st Century (TEA-21,  formerly ISTEA),  signed by President Clinton on June 9, 1998. TitleIV,
Motor Carrier Safety, Set 4025 of the transportation bill provides for a one year decision period on
tractor-trailer conspicuity (lights/reflective tape), but this window is too long.

It is of the utmost importance that this ruling be made as soon as possible. Statistics provided by the
Department of Transportation, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA), Research and
Development Section, for 1996 show that 4,072 people were killed in crashes involving large trucks.
Figures for 1997 were not available but totals for each of the prior ten years show the fatality rate is over
4,000 each year. This is unacceptable and can’t be allowed to continue.

I am requesting that the issuance of final ruling for tractor-trailer conspicuity be completed as quickly
as possible and strict standards for lighting and reflective tape be implemented, monitored, and enforced.

Thank you for your time and attention to this important matter. It is imperative that truck safety becomes
a priority for this country.
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I am writing in strong support of Representative James C. Greenwood of Pennsylvania, an?
Senators Spector and Santorum. These distinguished gentlemen have requested acceleration of the
issuance of final rule on Truck Trailer Conspicuity, as provided for in the Transportation Equity Act for
the 21st Century (TEA-21, formerly ISTEA),  signed by President Clinton on June 9, 1998. TitleIV,
Motor Carrier Safety, Set 4025 of the transportation bill provides for a one year decision period 011

tractor-trailer conspicuity (lights/reflective tape), but this window is too long.

It is of the utmost importance that this ruling be made as soon as possible. Statistics provided by the
Department of Transportation, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA), Resexh and
Development Section, for 1996 show that 4,072 people were killed in crashes involving large trucks.
Figures for 1997 were not available but totals for each of the prior ten years show the fatality rate is over
4,000 each year. This is unacceptable and can’t be allowed to continue.

I am requesting that the issuance of final ruling for tractor-trailer conspicuity be completed as quickly
as possible and strict standards for lighting and reflective tape be implemented, monitored, and enforced.

Thank you for your time and attention to this important matter. It is imperative that truck safety becomes
a priori- this country.
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Secretary of Transportation
Department of Transportation
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Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Slater:

I am writing in strong support of Representative James C. Greenwood of I
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Senators Spector and Santorum. These distinguished gentlemen have requested a ration of the z
issuance of final rule on Truck Trailer Conspicuity, as provided for in the Transportation Equity Act for
the 21st Century (TEA-21, formerly ISTEA),  signed by President Clinton on June 9, 1998. TitleIV,
Motor Carrier Safety, See 4025 of the transportation bill provides for a one year decision period on
tractor-trailer conspicuity (lights/reflective tape), but this window is too long.

It is of the utmost importance that this ruling be made as soon as possible. Statistics provided by the
Department of Transportation, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA), Research and
Development Section, for 1996 show that 4,072 people were killed in crashes involving large trucks.
Figures for 1997 were not available but totals for each of the prior ten years show the fatality rate is over
4,000 each year. This is unacceptable and can’t be allowed to continue.

I am requesting that the issuance of final ruling for tractor-trailer conspicuity be completed as quickly
as possible and strict standards for lighting and reflective tape be implemented, monitored, and enforced.

Thank YOU  for your time and attention to this important matter. It is imperative that truck safety becomes
a priority for this country.
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1 am writing in strong support of Representative James C. Greenwood of Per$nsylvga,  $&cl  3
Senators Spector and Santoruni. These distinguished gentlemen have requested ac@leration  of the $
issuance of final rule on Truck Trailer Conspicuity, as provided for in the Transportation Equity Act for
the 21st Century (TEA-21, formerly ISTEA),  signed by President Clinton on June 9, 1998. TitleIV,
Motor Carrier Safety, Set 4025 of the transportation bill provides for a one year decision period 011

tractor-trailer conspicuity (lights/reflective tape), but this window is too long.

It is of the utmost importance that this ruling be made as soon as possible. Statistics provided by the
Department of Transportation, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA), Research and
Development Section, for 1996 show that 4,072 people were killed in crashes involving large trucks.
Figures for 1997 were not available but totals for each of the prior ten years show the fatality rate is over
4,000 each year. This is unacceptable and can’t be allowed to continue.

I am requesting that the issuance of final ruling for tractor-trailer conspicuity be completed as quickly
as possible and strict standards for lighting and reflective tape be implemented, monitored, and enforced.

Thank you for your time and attention to this important matter. It is imperative that truck safety becomes
a priority for this country.

SIGNATURE

PHONE

E-MAIL ADDRESS



THE AMY ELIZABETH  CORBIN  FOUNDATION  FOR
THE PROMOTION OF HIGHWAY  SAFETY

P. 0. Box 2973, High Springs, Florida 32655
Route 1, Box 753, Fort White, Florida 32038

The Honorable Rodney E. Slater
Secretary of Transportation
Department of Transportation
400 7th Street, NW
Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Slater:
sL3;D03z

I am writing in strong support of Representative James C. Greenwood of PennsylvMa, @d %
Senators Spector and Santorum. These distinguished gentlemen have requested acceleratig  of&e 2
issuance of final rule on Truck Trailer Conspicuity, as provided for in the Transportatic@ Equity Act%r  2
the 21st Century (TEA-21, formerly ISTEA),  signed by President Clinton on June S&1998. TitleIV,  g
Motor Carrier Safety, Set 4025 of the transportation bill provides for a one year decision period on
tractor-trailer conspicuity (lights/reflective tape), but this window is too long.

It is of the utmost importance that this ruling be made as soon as possible. Statistics provided by the
Department of Transportation, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA), Research and
Development Section, for 1996 show that 4,072 people were killed in crashes involving large trucks.
Figures for 1997 were not available but totals for each of the prior ten years show the fatality rate is over
4,000 each year. This is unacceptable and can’t be allowed to continue.

I am requesting that the issuance of final ruling for tractor-trailer conspicuity be completed as quickly
as possible and strict standards for lighting and reflective tape be implemented, monitored, and enforced.

Thank you for your time and attention to this important matter. It is imperative that truck safety becomes
a priority for this country.
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I am writing in strong support of IQrescntative  James C. Greenwood of Pennsylvania, and Ser@turs Spector
These distinguished gentlemen have requested acceleration of the issumce o&inaI  rule oil3fid Sanluruni.

Truck Trailer Conspicuity,  as provided for in the Transportation Equity Act for the 21st Century (TEA-2 1,
formerly ISTEA), signed by President Clinton on June 9, 1998. Title IV, Motor Carrier Safety, See 4025 of
the transportation bill provides for a one year decision period on tractor-trailer conspicuity (lights/reflective
tape), but this window is too loug.

IL is of lhe ulrmst inqxMmcc  that this ruling be IIWJC  as soon as yossihle.  Sttifisfia  rtxxmlly  provided
by Citizm  for Wcliable  OI~ Safe Highwuys  (C&WI)  for 1996, show that there  were 393,000 truck
~;rslle~ in 11~ Uniled  States  raultirly  in 5,126 fatalities and 130,000 injuries, a far higher number llliul
lliul  previously yuoltul  hr Depiu-lriiei~t  of Transportalion  (DOT) statistics; one out of every eight fatalities
in lYY6 mulled from a collision with a large truck; when trucks and cars collided, 98% of lhe deaths
were to cm occupu~~ts;  615 truck drivers were killed 011 the job in 1996, making truck driving one of
lhc IUOS~  dangerous mxupulions  in the country; and preliminary statistics show a 16% increase in truck
occupant fatalities for lYY7 (Sources: U.S. Department of Transportation, National llighxy
Transportation Safely Adnlinislration  (NHTSA), Insurance Institute for I-lighwvuy  Safely,
U.S. Deparlruent  of Labor,JYYG). This is unacceptable aml c&t be allowed lo conlinue.

I a111 requesliuy  that llre issumce  of find ruling for tractor-trailer conspicuity be cor~ipleled  as quickly
as possible ad strict stundurds  for lighting and reflective tape be imylen~enterl,  mouilorerl,  iuld
enforced. Thank you for your the and attention to this  important matter. It is imperative that truck
safety be$olues  a priority for tl,* country.
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I am writing in strung support of Representative James C. Greenwood of Pemsylvania,  and Stxlturs  Spector
arid Santururu. These distinguished gcntlernerl  have requested acceleration of the issuarlce of lir~al rule w
Truck Trailer Corspicuity, as provided for in the Transportation Equity Act for the 21st  Century (TEA-2 1,
formerly  ISTEA), signed by Prcsiderlt Clinton on June 9, 1998. Title IV, Motor Carrier  Safety, SW 4025 of
th transportation  bill provides for a one year decision period on tractor-trailer conspicuity  (ligl~ts/rellectivc
tape),  but this window is too hug.

It is of lhe ulr11os1  imporlmce liral lhis rulirlg be III~~~C  as som as possible. Statistics recelllly provided
by Cilizm for Reliable urld Safe Highways (CKASI-1)  for 1996, show thut  lhere  were 3Y3,OOO truck
cra.sl~e~  in lhe Lhilcd Shrtes resulting in 5,126 fatrrlilics  and 130,000 injuries, LI far higher number llliul
that previously yuoltvl  in Depwtiiic~~t of Trmsportation  (DOT) statistics; 01~2  out of every eight hlaJilit3
in lYY6  mulled frorn a collision with a large truck; when trucks and cars collided, 98% of lhe dealhs
were to cm- wcupu~~t~;  615 truck drivers were killed on 111~ job in lYY6,  nraking  truck driving oue of
the t~mt dangerous owuprrlions  in the country; and yrelintinary  stulistics  show LI 16% increase iu truck
occupant falalilies  for 19537  (Sources: U.S. Department of Transportation, National IIig111v:1y
Transporlalion Safely Administration (NIITSA), Insurance Institute for Highway Safely,
U.S. Depurtruent  of Lhor, lYY6).  This is unacceplal~le  ad can’t be allowed lo conlinue.

I WI requesliug  that 1I1e issumce  of final  ruling for tructor-trailer conspicuily be cor~qhted  LLS quickly
;Ls possible  ruld strict stundards  for lighting and reflcxtive  tape be iniplen~ented,  nionitored, alld
enforced. Thank you for your time  aml attenh to this important matter. It is imperative that truck
Safely  bCCOll1C.S  ii priority for this counlry.
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E-MAIL ADDRESS
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Dear Secretary Slater:

I am writing in strong support of Representative James C. Greenwood of Pennsylvania, and Senators Spector
and Santorum. These distinguished gentlemen have requested acceleration of the issuance of final rule on
Truck Trailer Conspicuity , as provided for in the Transportation Equity Act for the 2 1st Century (TEA-21,
formerly ISTEA),  signed by President Clinton on June 9, 1998. Title IV, Motor Carrier Safety, Set 4025 of
the transportation bill provides for a one year decision period on tractor-trailer conspicuity (lights/reflective
tape), but this window is too long.

It is of the utmost  importance  that this  ruling  be made as soon  as possible. Statistics  recently  provided
by Citizens  for Reliable  and Safe Highways  (CRASH) for 1996,  show that there were 393,000 truck
crashes  in the United  States resulting  in 5,126 fatalities  and 130,000  injuries,  a far higher  number than
that previously  quoted  in Department  of Transportation  (DOT)  statistics;  one out  of every  eight  fatalities
in 1996 resulted  from  a collision  with  a large truck; when  trucks and cars collided,  98% of the deaths
were  to car occupants;  615 truck  drivers  were  killed  on the job  in 1996, making  truck driving  one of
the most  dangerous  occupations  in the country;  and preliminary  statistics show a 16% increase  in truck
occupant  fatalities  for 1997 (Sources:  U.S. Department  of Transportation, National  Highway
Transportation  Safety Administration  (NHTSA),  Insurance Institute  for Highway  Safety,
U.S. Department  of Labor,J996).  This  is unacceptable  and can’t  be alllowed  to continue.

I am requesting  that the issuance  of final ruling  for tractor-trailer  conspicuity  be completed  as quickly
as possible  and strict standards for lighting  and reflective  tape be implemented,  monitored,  and
enforced.  Thank  you for your  time  and attention  to this important matter. It is imperative  that truck
safety becomes  a priority for this  country.
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I am writing in strong support of Representative James C. Greenwood of Pennsylvania, and Senators Spectg
and Santorum. These distinguished gentlemen have requested acceleration of the issuance of final rule on
Truck Trailer Conspicuity, as provided for in the Transportation Equity Act for the 21st Century (TEA-21,
formerly ISTEA),  signed by President Clinton on June 9, 1998. Title IV, Motor Carrier Safety, Set 4025 of
the transportation bill provides for a one year decision period on tractor-trailer conspicuity (lights/reflective
tape), but this window is too long.

It is of the utmost  importance  that this ruling  be made as soon as possible. Statistics  recently  provided
by Citizens  for Reliable  and Safe Highways  (CRASH) for 1996, show that there were  393,000 truck
crashes  ‘m the United  States resulting  in 5,126  fatalities  and 130,000  injuries,  a far higher  number than
that previously  quoted  in Department  of Transportation  (DOT)  statistics;  one out  of every  eight  fatalities
in 1996 resulted  from a collision  with a large truck; when  trucks and cars collided,  98% of the deaths
were to car occupants;  615 truck drivers  were  killed on the  job in 1996, making  truck driving  one of
the most dangerous  occupations  in the country;  and preliminary  statistics  show a 16% increase  in truck
occupant  fatalities  for 1997 (Sources:  U.S. Department  of Transportation, National  Highway
Transportation  Safety Administration  (NHTSA),  Insurance Institute  for Highway  Safety,
U.S. Department  of Labor, 1996). This  is unacceptable  and can’t  be allowed  to continue.

I am requesting  that the issuance  of final ruling  for tractor-trailer  conspicuity  be completed  as quickly
as possible  and strict standards for lighting  and reflective  tape be implemented,  monitored,  and
enforced.  Thank  you for your time  and attention  to this important matter. It is imperative  that truck
safety becomes  a priority for this country.
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I am writing in strong support of Representative James C. Greenwood of Pennsylvania, ar@ Senators Spectog
and Santorum. These distinguished gentlemen have requested acceleration of the issua&e of final  rule or?
Truck Trailer Conspicuity, as provided for in the Transportation Equity Act for the 21st Century (TEA-21,
formerly ISTEA),  signed by President Clinton on June 9, 1998. Title IV, Motor Carrier Safety, Set 4025 of
the transportation bill provides for a one year decision period on tractor-trailer conspicuity (lights/reflective
tape), but this window is too long.

It is of the utmost  importance  that this ruling  be made as soon  as possible. Statistics  recently  provided
by Citizens  for Reliable  and Safe Highways  (CRASH) for 1996,  show that there were  393,000 truck
crashes  in the United  States resulting  in 5,126  fatalities  and 130,000  injuries,  a far higher  number than
that previously  quoted  in Department  of Transportation  (D0T) statistics;  one out  of every  eight  fatalities
in 1996 resulted  from a collision  with a large truck; when  trucks and cars collided,  98% of the  deaths
were to car occupants;  615 truck drivers  were  killed  on the  job in 1996, making  truck driving  one of
the most dangerous  occupations  in the country;  and preliminary  statistics  show a 16% increase  in truck
occupant  fatalities  for 1997 (Sources:  U.S. Department  of Transportation, National  Highway
Transportation  Safety Administration  (NHTSA),  Insurance Institute  for Highway  Safety,
U.S. Department  of Labor, 1996). This  is unacceptable  and can’t  be allowed  to continue.

I am requesting  that the issuance  of final ruling  for tractor-trailer  conspicuity  be completed  as quickly
as possible  and strict standards for lighting  and reflective  tape be implemented,  monitored,  and
enforced.  Thank  you for your time  and attention  to this important matter. It is imperative  that truck
safety becomes  a priority for this country.
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The Honorable Rodney E. Slater
Secretary of Transportation
Department of Transportation
400 7th Street, NW
Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Slater:

I am writing in strong support of Representative James C. Greenwood of Pennsylvania, and Sknators Spector
and Santorum. These distinguished gentlemen have requested acceleration of the issuance of final  rule on
Truck Trailer Conspicuity, as provided for in the Transportation Equity Act for the 21st Century (TEA-21,
formerly ISTEA), signed by President Clinton on June 9, 1998. Title IV, Motor Carrier Safety, Set 4025 of
the transportation bill provides for a one year decision period on tractor-trailer conspicuity (lights/reflective
tape), but this window is too long.

It is of the utmost  importance  that this ruling  be made as soon as possible. Statistics  recently  provided
by Citizens  for Reliable  and Safe Highways  (CRASH) for 1996,  show that there were  393,000 truck
crashes  in the United  States resulting  in 5,126 fatalities  and 130,000  injuries,  a far higher  number than
that previously  quoted  in Department  of Transportation  (DOT)  statistics;  one out  of every  eight  fatalities
in 1996 resulted  from a collision  with a large truck; when  trucks and cars collided,  98% of the deaths
were  to car occupants;  615 truck  drivers  were  killed  on the  job in 1996, making  truck driving  one of
the most dangerous  occupations  in the country;  and preliminary  statistics  show a 16% increase  in truck
occupant  fatalities  for 1997 (Sources:  U.S. Department  of Transportation, National  Highway
Transportation  Safety Administration  (NHTSA),  Insurance Institute  for Highway  Safety,
U.S. Department of Labor, 1996). This  is unacceptable  and can’t  be allowed  to continue.

I am requesting  that the issuance  of final ruling  for tractor-trailer  conspicuity  be completed  as quickly
as possible  and strict standards for lighting  and reflective  tape be implemented,  monitored,  and
enforced.  Thank  you for your time  and attention  to this important matter. It is imperative  that truck
safety becomes  a priority  for this countr  .
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I am writing in strong support of Representative James C. Greenwood of Pennsylvania, and Senators Spector
and Santorum. These distinguished gentlemen have requested acceleration of the issuance of final  rule on
Truck Trailer Conspicuity, as provided for in the Transportation Equity Act for the 21st Century (TEA-21,
formerly ISTEA),  signed by President Clinton on June 9, 1998. Title IV, Motor Carrier Safety, Set 4025 of
the transportation bill provides for a one year decision period on tractor-trailer conspicuity (lights/reflective
tape), but this window is too long.

It is of the utmost  importance  that this ruling  be made as soon  as possible. Statistics  recently  provided
by Citizens  for Reliable  and Safe Highways (CRASH) for 1996, show that there were 393,000 truck
crashes in the United  States resulting  in 5,126  fatalities  and 130,000  injuries,  a far higher  number  than
that previously  quoted  in Department  of Transportation  (DOT)  statistics;  one out  of every eight  fatalities
in 1996 resulted  from a collision  with  a large  truck; when  trucks and cars collided,  98% of the deaths
were  to car occupants;  615 truck  drivers  were killed on the job  in 1996, making  truck driving  one  of
the most  dangerous  occupations  in the country;  and preliminary  statistics show a 16% increase  in truck
occupant  fatalities for 1997 (Sources:  U.S. Department  of Transportation, National  Highway
Transportation  Safety Administration  (NHTSA), Insurance Institute  for Highway  Safety,
U.S. Department  of Labor, 1996). This  is unacceptable  and can’t  be allowed  to continue.

I am requesting  that the issuance  of final ruling  for tractor-trailer  conspicuity  be completed  as quickly
as possible  and strict standards for lighting  and reflective  tape be implemented,  monitored,  and
enforced.  Thank  you  for your  time and attention  to this important  matter. It is imperative  that truck
safety becomes  a priority  for this  country.

PHONE

E-MAIL ADDRESS
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Dear Secretary Slater:

I am writing in strong support of Representative James C. Greenwood of Pennsylvania, and Senators Spector
and Santorum. These distinguished gentlemen have requested acceleration of the issuance of final  rule on
Truck Trailer Conspicuity, as provided for in the Transportation Equity Act for the 21st Century (TEA-21,
formerly ISTEA),  signed by President Clinton on June 9, 1998. Title IV, Motor Carrier Safety, Set 4025 of
the transportation bill provides for a one year decision period on tractor-trailer conspicuity (lights/reflective
tape), but this window is too long.

It is of the utmost  importance  that this ruling  be made as soon  as possible. Statistics  recently  provided
by Citizens  for Reliable  and Safe Highways (CRASH) for 1996, show that there were 393,000 truck
crashes in the United  States resulting  in 5,126  fatalities  and 130,000  injuries,  a far higher  number than
that previously  quoted  in Department  of Transportation  (DOT)  statistics;  one out  of every  eight  fatalities
in 1996 resulted  from a collision  with a large  truck; when  trucks and cars collided,  98% of the deaths
were  to car occupants; 615 truck  drivers  were killed on the job  in 1996, making  truck driving  one of
the most  dangerous  occupations  in the country;  and preliminary  statistics  show a 16% increase  in truck
occupant  fatalities  for 1997 (Sources:  U.S. Department  of Transportation, National  Highway
Transportation  Safety Administration  (NHTSA), Insurance Institute  for Highway  Safety,
U.S. Department  of Labor, 1996).  This  is unacceptable  and can’t  be allowed  to continue.

I am requesting  that the issuance  of final ruling  for tractor-trailer  conspicuity  be completed  as quickly
as possible  and strict standards  for lighting  and reflective  tape be implemented,  monitored,  and
enforced.  Thank  you for your  time and attention  to this importat  matter. It is imperative  that truck
safety becomes  a priority  for this  country.

ADDRESS
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Dear Secretary Slater: z

I am writing in strong support of Representative James C. Greenwood of Pennsylvania, and Senators Spector
and Santorum. These distinguished gentlemen have requested acceleration of the issuance of final rule on
Truck Trailer Conspicuity, as provided for in the Transportation Equity Act for the 21st Century (TEA-21,
formerly ISTEA),  signed by President Clinton on June 9, 1998. Title IV, Motor Carrier Safety, Set 4025 of
the transportation bill provides for a one year decision period on tractor-trailer conspicuity (lights/reflective
tape), but this window is too long.

It is of the utmost  importance  that this ruling  be made as soon as possible. Statistics  recently  provided
by Citizens  for Reliable  and Safe Highways (CRASH) for 1996, show that there were 393,000 truck
crashes  in the United  States resulting  in 5,126  fatalities  and 130,000  injuries,  a far higher  number than
that previously  quoted  in Department  of Transportation  (D0T) statistics;  one out  of every  eight  fatalities
in 1996 resulted  from a collision  with a large truck; when  trucks and cars collided,  98% of the deaths
were  to car occupants;  615 truck  drivers  were killed on the job in 1996, making  truck driving  one of
the most  dangerous  occupations  in the country;  and preliminary  statistics show a 16% increase  in truck
occupant  fatalities for 1997 (Sources:  U.S. Department  of Transportation, National  Highway
Transportation  Safety Administration  (NHTSA), Insurance Institute  for Highway  Safety,
U.S. Department  of Labor, 1996). This  is unacceptable  and can’t  be allowed to continue.

I am requesting  that the issuance  of final ruling  for tractor-trailer  conspicuity  be completed  as quickly
as possible  and ts rict  standards for lighting  and reflective  tape be implemented,  monitored,  and
enforced.  Thank  you  for your  time  and attention  to this important matter. It is imperative  that truck
safety becomes  a priority  for this  country.

ADDRESS

E-MAIL ADDRESS
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Dear Secretary Slater : coX

I am writing in strong support of Representative James C. Greenwood of Pennsylvania, and Senators Spector
and Santorum. These distinguished gentlemen have requested acceleration of the issuance of final rule on
Truck Trailer Conspicuity, as provided for in the Transportation Equity Act for the 21st Century (TEA-21,
formerly ISTEA), signed by President Clinton on June 9, 1998. Title IV, Motor Carrier Safety, Set 4025 of
the transportation bill provides for a one year decision period on tractor-trailer conspicuity (lights/reflective
tape), but this window is too long.

It is of the utmost  importance  that this ruling  be made as soon as possible. Statistics  recently  provided
by Citizens  for Reliable  and Safe Highways  (CRASH) for 1996,  show that there were  393,000 truck
crashes  in theUnited  States resulting  in 5,126  fatalities  and 130,000  injuries,  a far higher  number than
that previously  quoted  in Department  of Transportation  (DOT)  statistics;  one out  of every  eight  fatalities
in 1996 resulted  from a collision  with a large truck; when  trucks and cars collided,  98% of the deaths
were to car occupants;  615 truck drivers  were  killed on the job in 1996, making  truck driving  one of
the most dangerous  occupations  in the country;  and preliminary  statistics show a 16% increase  in truck
occupant  fatalities  for 1997 (Sources:  U.S. Department  of Transportation, National  Highway
Transportation  Safety Administration  (NHTSA),  Insurance Institute  for Highway  Safety,
U.S. Department of Labor, 1996). This  is unacceptable  and can’t  be allowed  to continue.

I am requesting  that the issuance  of final ruling  for tractor-trailer  conspicuity  be completed  as quickly
as possible  and strict standards for lighting  and reflective  tape be implemented,  monitored,  and
enforced.  Thank  you for your time  and attention  to this important matter. It is imperative  that truck
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I am writing in strong support of Representative James C. Greenwood of Pennsylvania, and Senators Spe%r =!
and Santorum. These distinguished gentlemen have requested acceleration of the issuance of final rule on z”

Truck Trailer Conspicuity, as provided for in the Transportation Equity Act for the 2lst Century (TEA-21,
formerly ISTEA),  signed by President Clinton on June 9, 1998. Title IV, Motor Carrier Safety, Set 4025 of
the transportation bill provides for a one year decision period on tractor-trailer conspicuity (lights/reflective
tape), but this window is too long.

It is of the utmost  importance  that this ruling  be made as soon  as possible. Statistics  recently  provided
by Citizens  for Reliable  and Safe Highways  (CRASH) for 1996, show that there were 393,000 truck
crashes  in the United  States resulting  in 5,126  fatalities  and 130,000  injuries,  a far higher  number than
that previously  quoted  in Department  of Transportation  (DOT)  statistics;  one out  of every  eight  fatalities
in 1996 resulted  from a collision  with  a large truck; when  trucks and cars collided,  98% of the deaths
were  to car occupants;  615 truck  drivers  were  killed on the job in 1996, making  truck driving  one of
the most  dangerous  occupations  in the country;  and preliminary  statistics show a 16% increase  in truck
occupant  fatalities for 1997 (Sources:  U.S. Department  of Transportation, National  Highway
Transportation  Safety Administration  (NHTSA),  Insurance Institute  for Highway  Safety,
U.S. Department  of Labor, 1996). This  is unacceptable  and can’t  be allowed to continue.. .

I am requesting  that the issuance  of final ruling  for tractor-trailer  conspicuity  be completed  as quickly
as possible  and strict standards for lighting  and reflective  tape be implemented,  monitored,  and
enforced.  Thank  you for your time and attention  to this important matter. It is imperative  that truck
safety becomes  a priority  for this country.
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I am writing in strong support of Representative James C. Greenwood of Pennsylvania, and Senators Spector g
and Santorum. These distinguished gentlemen have requested acceleration of the issuance of final  rule on
Truck Trailer Conspicuity, as provided for in the Transportation Equity Act for the 21st Century (TEA-2 1,
formerly ISTEA),  signed by President Clinton on June 9, 1998. Title IV, Motor Carrier Safety, Set 4025 of
the transportation bill provides for a one year decision period on tractor-trailer conspicuity (lights/reflective
tape), but this window is too long.

It is of the utmost  importance  that this  ruling  be made as soon as possible. Statistics recently provided
by Citizens  for Reliable  and Safe Highways  (CRASH) for 1996,  show that there were  393,000 truck
crashes  in the United  States resulting  in 5,126  fatalities  and 130,000  injuries,  a far higher  number than
that previously  quoted  in Department  of Transportation  (DOT)  statistics;  one out  of every  eight  fatalities
in 1996 resulted  from a collision  with a large truck; when  trucks and cars collided,  98% of the deaths
were to car occupants;  615 truck  drivers  were  killed  on the job in 1996, making  truck driving  one  of
the most  dangerous  occupations  in the country;  and preliminary  statistics show a 16% increase  in truck
occupant  fatalities  for 1997 (Sources:  U.S. Department  of Transportation, National  Highway
Transportation  Safety Administration  (NHTSA),  Insurance Institute  for Highway  Safety,
U.S. Department  of Labor,J996).  This  is unacceptable  and can’t  be allowed  to continue.

I am requesting  that the issuance  of final ruling  for tractor-trailer  conspicuity  be completed  as quickly
as possible  and strict standards  for lighting  and reflective  tape be implemented,  monitored,  and
enforced.  Thank  you for your time and attention  to this important matter. It is imperative  that truck
safety becomes  a priority  for this country.
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Dear Secretary Slater:

I am writing in strong support of Representative James C. Greenwood of Pennsylvania, and Senators Spector
and Santorum. These distinguished gentlemen have requested acceleration of the issuance of final rule on
Truck Trailer Conspicuity, as provided for in the Transportation Equity Act for the 21st Century (TEA-21,
formerly ISTEA), signed by President Clinton on June 9, 1998. Title IV, Motor Carrier Safety, Set 4025 of
the transportation bill provides for a one year decision period on tractor-trailer conspicuity (lights/reflective
tape), but this window is too long.

It is of the utmost importance that this ruling be made as soon as possible. Statistics recently provided by
Citizens for Reliable and Safe Highways (CRASH), for 1996 show that there were 393,000 truck crashes in
the United States resulting in 5,126 fatalities and 130,000 injuries, a far higher number than that previously
quoted in Department of Transportation (DOT) statistics; one out of every eight fatalities in 1996 resulted from
a collision with a large trucks; when trucks and cars collided, 98% of the deaths were to car occupants; 615
truck drivers were killed on the job in 1996, making truck driving one of the most dangerous occupations in
the country; and preliminary statistics show a 16% increase in truck occupant fatalities for 1997 (Sources:
U.S. Department of Transportation, National Highway Transportation Safety Administration (NHTSA),
Insurance Institute for Highway Safety, U.S. Department of Labor, 1996). This is unacceptable and can’t be
allowed to continue.

I am requesting that the issuance of final ruling for tractor-trailer conspicuity be completed as quickly as
possible and strict standards for lighting and reflective tape be implemented, monitored, and enforced.

Thank you for your time and attention to this important matter. It is imperative that truck safety becomes a
priority for this country.

SIGNATURE -
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Dear Secretary Slater:

I am writing in strong support of Representative James C. Greenwood of Pennsylvania, and Senators Spector
and Santorum. These distinguished gentlemen have requested acceleration of the issuance of final rule on
Truck Trailer Conspicuity, as provided for in the Transportation Equity Act for the 21st Century (TEA-21,
formerly ISTEA), signed by President Clinton on June 9, 1998. Title IV, Motor Carrier Safety, Set 4025 of
the transportation bill provides for a one year decision period on tractor-trailer conspicuity (lights/reflective
tape), but this window is too long.

It is of the utmost importance that this ruling be made as soon as possible. Statistics recently provided by
Citizens for Reliable and Safe Highways (CRASH), for 1996 show that there were 393,000 truck crashes in
the United States resulting in 5,126 fatalities and 130,000 injuries, a far higher number than that previously
quoted in Department of Transportation (DOT) statistics; one out of every eight fatalities in 1996 resulted from
a collision with a large trucks; when trucks and cars collided, 98 % of the deaths were to car occupants; 615
truck drivers were killed on the job in 1996, making truck driving one of the most dangerous occupations in
the country; and preliminary statistics show a 16% increase in truck occupant fatalities for 1997 (Sources:
U.S. Department of Transportation, National Highway Transportation Safety Administration (NHTSA),
Insurance Institute for Highway Safety, U.S. Department of Labor, 1996). This is unacceptable and can’t be. .
allowed to continue.

I am requesting that the issuance of final ruling for tractor-trailer conspicuity be completed as quickly as
possible and strict standards for lighting and reflective tape be implemented, monitored, and enforced.

Thank you for your time and attention to this important matter. It is imperative that truck safety becomes a
priority for this country.

SIGNATURE

STREET ADDRESS/PO BOX NO.

CITY, STATE, ZIP

TELEPHONE NUMBER/E-MAIL ADDRESS


